
Dear Parents and Carers,   

What a busy few weeks we have had, the children have enjoyed all the various Christmas 

activities.  I would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year and I look 

forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 4th January 2017.   

The children enjoyed having their Christmas lunch which was served by Mrs Dibben, Mrs Nettleship 

and Mr Rusty. 
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Foundations — The Fairy Tale Christmas Performance  

Thank you to parents/carers for attending the performance and to the foundation team for all 

their hard work.  The children had a wonderful time.  Well done everyone.  



Important Dates 

19.12.16– 02.01.17—Half term  

03.01.17—Non pupil day  

04.01.17— First Day Back   

10.02.17—School Disco  

13.02.17—17.02.17—Half term  

20.02.17—First Day Back  

24.03.17—Red Nose Day  

25.05.17—Class Photos  

26.05.17—School Disco  

05.06.17—Sports Week  

09.06.17—Proposed Sports Day 

14.07.17—Summer Fair  

21.07.17—Year 6 Leavers Prom  

24.07.17—Last Day of Term  

 

Primary School Admissions 
 

Application forms need to be submitted by the 15th 
January 2017 for primary school admissions for 2017. 
 
Online: www.plymouth.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

 

 

Well done to Kobi Medway (Year 6 Incredibles) who 

earned £6.60 rewards to be mentioned in the newsletter.     

 

 

Youth Parliament  

Plymouth Council Chambers Visit 2nd December 

Our Youth Parliament visited Plymouth Council Chambers on the 2nd December.  They enjoyed 

learning about what happens in the Chambers and meeting the Deputy Lord Mayor, Johnny Mercer 

(MP), Councillor Teri Beer.   Thank you to Mrs Kemp for taking the children.  

Snow Queen Performance  
On Wednesday 7th December all of our pupils watched a performance of the popular story 'The 

Snow Queen'. We were joined by students and lecturers from City College Plymouth and spent 

time watching the actors perform the show and asked the actors lots of questions about what 

inspired them to choose acting as a career path. The show was enjoyed by all children and 

adults who watched - one of the children's favourite parts included fake snow being blown 

around our school hall!  Thank you to Miss Irvine for organizing this.  

 

Message from Vicky Bishop—Family Support 

Worker  

Thank you to parents/carers for attending the various 

courses, I have held this year.   

I look forward to you joining me next year in any future 

workshops.                



Christmas Jumper Mufti   

St Luke’s Charity   

Well done to everyone for wearing their Christmas 

jumpers.  We raised over £185.17 for St Luke’s . 

  Breakfast Club  

Breakfast club starts at 8am (by the dining hall 

conservatory doors) .  Please make sure that no 

child is left unattended outside.  Breakfast club 

must be paid (£1.50) prior to attending.  Thank 

you.  

School Fair and Disco  

Thank you to the PTFA for all their hard 

work with both of these events and to 

parents for supporting us.    

 

Book Fair  

Thank you for all your support and un-
derstanding about the tight squeeze in 
the hall. It was an amazing success!  
The school will receive £80.04 worth 
of books.  Mrs Powney  

Half Price Book Fair Raffle Winners  

Well done to Daniel White, Katie Musgrave, 

Chloe Hobbs, Grace Chadwick and Kaitlin 

Willoughby who won the raffle prizes. 

Library Books  

We appreciate, at times, books from our school library 

magically disappear.  If you wish to donate a book to 

our school, this would be gratefully received in order 

to keep our book numbers up.  Thank you.  

School Photos  

Thank you to parents for attending 

the sibling photo sessions, they 

were very popular and a big thank 

you to the PTFA for all their help.   

 


